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SPALDING COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS TO DELAY 
APPLICATION OF HA5 TO COUNTY ROADWAYS  

 

Due to the possibility of inclement weather and unfavorable temperatures the last week 
of October, Spalding County Public Works has postponed the application of HA5 until 
Spring 2019.  HA5, a high-density mineral bond that protects the road from degradation 
by UV rays and rain for 5-7 years. The County had planned to treat two roads in 
Spalding county as a cost-effective effort to maintain roads rather than wait for them to 
fail before fixing.    

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, contact Spalding County 

Public Works at (770)467-4774 or 
Keith Stephens with Blount Construction at 404/358-5894. 
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